
From: Sonja Wiser
To: Proebstelna2@gmail.com
Subject: RE: Comprehensive Plan Update Comments
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 10:56:00 AM

Thank you for your comments.  I will add them to the Comp Plan Index of Record and add your name to our
database to receive future communications
 

From: Clark County <webteam@clark.wa.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 5:13 PM
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan <comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Update Comments
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Submitted on Tue, 01/24/2023 - 5:12 PM

First Name
Kirk

Last Name
VanGelder

Email Address
Proebstelna2@gmail.com

Phone Number
3602533540

Address
22308 NE 68th St
Vancouver, Washington. 98682

Message Subject
It appears there are two issues I see upon initial look.

Comments
Hi, 
I highly value public participation in the development of this plan, so we need to get this right. 
1. It says that the update to the vacant buildable lands assessment isn't addressed until phase 3. I would expect
that to be done much sooner so that the information can be used earlier in the process. I would prefer it be
updated in phase 1.
2. Phase 4 is too congested. If the State has 60 days to look it over (April/May) that only leaves June for any
changes/adoption. That is too late!
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